Holy Trinity Church of England Junior School

Bute Road, Wallington, Surrey, SM6 8BZ

Telephone: 020 8647 7496 Fax: 020 8669 1437

Email: office@holytrinityjuniorwallington.com

www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com

Headteacher: Mrs S Gruffydd



'Wanting the best for every child'

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Holy Trinity Church of England Junior School!

We're delighted to welcome you to our school website. We hope it's useful. We hope it's informative. We hope it gives you as much information about our school that is possible on a website...and would like to invite you to visit to meet us!

At Holy Trinity we want the best for every child. We want to provide a warm welcome for children and adults alike. We like to work with parents and the local community to ensure that we make the most of opportunities for our children. The children are the future and the country needs them!

At Holy Trinity we aim for every child to make as much progress as possible and achieve as much as they can in reading, writing, Maths and Science in particular. Britain needs scientists and resilient problem solvers so we aim to teach children key learning skills as well as good social and moral skills to enable them to thrive in our community and be contributors. We expect our children to play a role in the future.

As a Church of England School, we teach the values of the Christian faith. At it's heart this works inclusively for all and offers the children the opportunity to think through beliefs and values from this early age. We teach Christian values and beliefs clearly, celebrate Christian festivals and look at how Christianity has influenced modern Britain. Each year group leads a service in church each year. Year 3 lead our Christmas carol Service, year 4 lead our Easter service, year 5 lead Harvest and Year 6 lead our leavers' service. We are supported by three local churches in our governing body, finance and worship. In Religious Education children are also taught the facts of Islam, Hinduism and Judaism and reflect upon these.

We believe in working together with parents, welcoming parent helpers in to school and providing lots of ideas to enable parents to work with their children at home that will make a difference to children's progress.

We are a school that is always seeking to improve, be current and deal with real life, within a Christian framework. We care about every child and want the best for every child.

We look forward to meeting you.

Mrs S Gruffydd









